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28th September 2010 WO269-0 1 

Re: Further Application Information relating to a Waste Licence Application in 
respect of Fassaroe Waste Recovery Facility at Fassaroe Avenue, Fassaroe, Bray. 

Dear Mr Luby, 

I refer to your application for a waste licence, reference number WO269-01, in respect 
of the above referenced facility, and to further information received from you on 17 
September 20 10. 

The Agency considers that the information referred to above now complies with the 
requirements of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations as and from 1 7th 
September 2010. I am directed to acknowledge the application in accordance with 
Article 16(4) of the Regulations. 

All the application documentation, including the further information submitted, are 
available to view on the Agency’s website at www.epa.ie. In accordance with the 
Regulations, any person may make a written submission to the Agency in respect of 
the application. 

Please address all correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Licensing Unit, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental 
Protection Agency, Headquarters, P. 0. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County 
Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

-- 
Liz Dargan 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


